
 
 

CÉ LA VI SINGAPORE - COVID- 19 UPDATE 
 
8 April 2020: The safety and well-being of our team and guests remains our number one priority. We 
want to assure everyone that we take this very seriously and we have closely followed and taken all 
measures recommended by the Ministry of Health’s (“MOH”) guidelines since the beginning of the 
epidemic.  
 
Despite our best efforts, we unfortunately have had five confirmed cases linked to the venue, three were 
guests of the venue, one a full-time employee, and the last a third-party contractor.  
 
We were first notified by the Ministry of Health (“MOH”) on 31 March, that an employee had tested 
positive for COVID-19. National Environment Agency (“NEA”) guidelines were then followed, to carry 
out a deep clean of the premises by an “NEA” approved vendor.  
We received a second notification by “MOH” on 3 April, that a third-party contractor had also tested 
positive.  
 
Following a public announcement made by “MOH” on 3 April, we learned without receiving prior 
notification, that our venue was a new cluster due to four confirmed cases linked to the venue. Before this 
point, we had only been notified of two existing cases in connection to our venue. Another linked case, 
publicly announced by MOH on 7 April, brings the number of confirmed cases to five. 
 
We wish to assure our guests and staff that once we were notified on 31 March 2020 by “MOH” of the 
first confirmed case when our employee tested positive, we immediately followed National Environment 
Agency guidelines and appointed an “NEA”-approved vendor to perform the deep cleaning and 
disinfection of the venue.  
 
Due to confidentiality reasons and in the interest of protecting the privacy of the individuals, we cannot 
disclose personal information about the cases. Please kindly refer to “MOH” government guidelines for 
any specific rules and regulations, as well as the latest updates concerning confirmed cases.  
  
We kindly advise you to contact “MOH” directly if you have any concerns regarding contact with 
confirmed cases, as “MOH” can and will assist you with contact-tracing. Please visit the following official 
government websites:  
 
Ministry of Health: www.moh.gov.sg/covid-19  
 
 

http://www.moh.gov.sg/covid-19

